
April 2015

ATTENTION HOSPITAL PROVIDERS:

It was recently noted that code G0379 (Direct Refer Hospital Observation) was not included in
recent changes to claims processing logic for observation services resulting in unintended
claim denials.  The claims processing logic has been corrected.  Claims will systematically be
recycled without any action required on behalf of the provider.   Providers will see this on the
April 7th RA.

Providers should also note that the service limit for G0379 is 1(one) unit.  The actual number
of hours in observation is reported under a separate CPT (Current Procedural Technology)
code.

Please contact Molina Provider Relations (800)473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 for questions.


